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Prayer Letter 

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners, 

“Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints.” Psalm 116:15. We mentioned in our 
last prayer letter to be praying for Tonya’s mom. Well, we have bittersweet news to share. Mrs. 
Walker went home to be with the Lord on August 28, 2016. We were able to spend her last few 
days here on earth with her. It was such a blessing to hear of the testimony and impact she had on 
people, as they would come in to see her. Quite a few people came in and told us how she had 
witnessed to them and gave them a tract. It is an inspiration to us that even though she was a 
paraplegic and in a nursing home, that did not stop her from being a witness and testimony to 
others. We all can do something for Christ if we are willing. We were sad to see her go, but we are 
thankful that now she is no longer confined to her bed and wheelchair. She’s in heaven now, and 
someday we will be reunited once again. 

We want to say thank you to Victory Hill Baptist Church in Dallas, NC, Winding Creek Baptist 
Church in Liberty, SC, and Lighthouse Baptist Church in Ludington, MI for partnering with us to 
reach the lost in Ghana, West Africa.   

A big thank you to the churches that has sent in money towards our container. We really 
appreciate all you have given. Please be in prayer that we will get the rest of the money that we 
need for our container. 

We are excited to say that we have all the passports in! Thank you for your prayers concerning 
this. We received the boys’ passports in the mail yesterday. Now, we are going to begin working on 
getting our visas and shots that we need to have before we can leave for Ghana.   

In His Service, 

The Jeremy Kenney Family 
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